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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

At Ribbon Academy, we value the use of Educational Visits to enhance our curriculum, support 

learning and provide meaningful experiences.  

 

I am sure you appreciate the expenditure and running costs of our minibuses is expensive and 

that visits require entry and workshop fees, so we ask for £8.00 per child, to subsidise the costs of 

the workshops and minibus costs. Payment can be made via SCOPAY under Trips & Events – 

Summer 2022 Y1 Educational Trips & Visits. All trips require written consent, which we ask for 

electronically. Look out for a message on Class Dojo for this. 
 

Class Date of 

Visit 

Venue Subject & NC 

Link 

Visit Description Special Requirements 

Class 4 

Thursday 

5th May 

2022 

Washington 

Wetlands 

Centre 

Science 

 

To identify and 

name a variety 

of common 

animals 

including fish, 

amphibians, 

reptiles, birds 

and mammals 

On this visit, we will 

explore the grounds 

and try to answer the 

key question, ‘What is 

the difference 

between birds and 

me?’. 

• Weather-appropriate outdoor 

clothing (school uniform is not 

required).  

• Packed lunch to be provided 

from home (unless you your 

child receives Free School 

Meals and you have 

completed the correct section 

on the Google consent form. Class 5 
Friday 6th 

May 2022 

Class 4 
Friday 17th 

June 2022 

Asda, 

Seaham 

DT 

 

To use the 

basic principles 

of a healthy 

and varied 

diet to prepare 

dishes and to 

understand 

where food 

comes from 

On this trip, we will 

learn about where 

supermarkets get their 

foods from, and we 

will prepare some 

healthy fruit kebabs.  

• School uniform to be worn. 

Class 5 

Monday 

20th June 

2022 

 

Best regards, 

 

The Year 1 team 

Year 1 Educational Visits – Summer 2022 


